
 

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 
 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY  
PRO SE CLERK OFFICE CLOSURE 

 
Please be advised that the Pro Se Law Clerk Office will be closed during the 
holiday season from December 20, 2018 through January 2, 2019.  The Pro Se 
Office will be available for pro se filing assistance beginning January 3, 2019. 
 
If you are a pro se filer (filing without an attorney) and have a procedural 
question, the Clerk’s Office help desk (313)-234-0065 remains available 
during regularly scheduled office hours.   
 

 

Date:  December 19, 2018   Katherine B. Gullo 
Clerk of Court 

 

 

 

 


